
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: MW/GM 

26th November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

KS3 reports 

Over the last year we have been reviewing our policy for reporting pupil progress to parents at KS3. 

Following feedback from parents and staff, we have decided to move away from the bands system 

that we have previously used.  Instead, on your child’s report, you will see a column headed ‘Progress’. 

This column will give an overview as to whether your child is making more than expected progress 

(MTE), expected progress (EXP) or less than expected progress (LTE) at this stage, based on their prior 

attainment (KS2 results and CAT 4 tests). We feel that this is a more accurate reflection of the progress 

your child is making in each individual subject. 

You will also see that we now include the ‘Class Conduct’ and ‘Homework’ columns, as well as the 

‘Attitude to Learning’, to give you a better insight into you child’s effort and behaviour during the 

school day. 

Year 8 reports will be sent out today. 

If you wish to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to email me – mwatkiss@tcat.school 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs M Watkiss 

Assistant Headteacher: Data and Reporting 

Ashfields, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4QS  
T:01885 482230  www.qehs.co 

E:admin@tcat.school 
Executive Head: Martin Farmer BEd (Hons) NPQH 

Head of School: Mr.S. Seneque 
 

 


